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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the ASIC Fee for Service Cost Recovery 
Implementation Statement (CRIS). 
  
We understand and accept the proposed methodology which will be applicable for fee for service 
items regularly used by insurance brokers. 
  
We are not able to assess the hourly rates that have been identified, nor the time likely to be taken 
to undertake the necessary processes.  On that basis, we accept the basis of the CRIS in good faith. 
  
Thank you once again for the opportunity to provide these comments. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
Dallas Booth 
Chief Executive Officer 
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